
 בס"ד

 

                             

Shuva Israel Orlando -                                                

  Israeli Jewish Community Center 
(Non-profit organization) 

 
 

    

    רבנשיאות כ"ק אדמו"ר עט"

 הרב יאשיהו יוסף פינטו שליט"א

 
August 2, 2018 

 
 
Dear “Kosher Grill” Restaurant 
 
On behalf of Shuva Israel Orlando I would like to thank you for your generous weekly 
food donations. 
 
Thanks to you, our community center has changed and continues to change many 
lives of Jews for the better in orlando, providing them with the only Sephardic 
Synagogue in the area, a place to pray to “Hshem”, learn “Torah”, eat “kosher” and feel 
safe.   
 
Our community is constantly growing, you can find here: 
- Daily services,  
- Daily Torah classes,  
- Shabbat & Holiday Services 
- Help to the needy families. 
 
With the help of donations from supporters such as you we will continue to see 
successful improvements in our ongoing projects.  
 

Thanks again for your generous support of our efforts to build an Israeli Jewish 
community in Orlando.   
 

With Torah greeting and blessing, 
Very Sincerely, 
 
Rabbi Guy Nagar 
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